
Cold 
Harbor

Garthright House

Fort Gilmer

Battery Alexander

Fort Johnson

Fort
Hoke

Fort
Harrison

Fort
Brady

Parker’s
Battery

Cold Harbor

Bethesda Church

Totopotomoy Creek
(Rural Plains)

Fort
Stevens

Chesterfield
County Park

Battery Dantzler
Chesterfield
County Park

Dutch Gap
Chesterfield
County Park

Trent’s Reach

Deep Bottom
Henrico County Park

New Market
Heights

Darbytown
Road

Fussell’s
Mill

Bermuda Hundred
Landing

Yellow Tavern

Haw’s Shop

Enon
Church

Meadow Bridge

Fort Gregg

Battery IV

Deep Bottom

Chickahominy
Bluff

Beaver
Dam Creek

Gaines’ Mill

Malvern
Hill

Drewry’s
Bluff

Glendale
(Frayser’s Farm)

Malvern Hill

Garnett’s
 Farm

Gouldin’s
Farm

Fair
Oaks

Oak
Grove

Savage’s
Station

Seven
Pines

White Oak
Swamp

Harrison’s
Landing

Fair Oaks

H
O

W
L

E
T

T
  L

I N
E

 

Glendale National Cemetery

Richmond National
Cemetery

Cold Harbor National Cemetery

Fort Harrison
National
Cemetery

City Point
National Cemetery

Seven Pines
National

Cemetery

64

64

64

95

95

95

  1
301

  1
301

  1
301

60

60

60

60

60

195

295

295

1

64
95

360

301

360

250

360

249

288

150

895

195

161

161

613

656

156

643

156

718

615

636

627

606 606

643

615

627

638
635

634

634

632

628

619

630

633

615

156

156

156

827

732

732

615

616

608

633

600

106

156

156

156

5

5

5

5

33

10

10

76
33

5
156

33
156

106
156

10
156

Hanover County Park
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Downtown Richmond
to Fredericksburg
58mi/93km

Downtown Richmond
to Appomattox Court House
National Historical Park
91mi/147km

Downtown Richmond
to Charlottesville
71mi/114km

Downtown Richmond
to Williamsburg

51mi/82km

Downtown Richmond
to Petersburg
23mi/37km

Tour stops include sites within 
the park only. Please respect the 
rights of private landholders.

The possession or use of metal 
detecting devices on park prop-
erty is illegal. Do not use this 
map to determine legal bound-
aries. Check at a visitor center 
for accurate boundary 
information. 

Tour stop for 1862 Seven Days’ 
Battles site (within park):

Tour stop for 1864 Overland Cam-
paign and Siege of Richmond-
Petersburg site (within park):

Other 1862 Peninsula Campaign
and Seven Days’ Battles site
(not part of park):

Interpretive marker

Interpretive trail

Picnic area

Other 1864 Overland Campaign
and Siege of Richmond-Petersburg
site (not part of park):

Tour route

Approximate location of
Confederate fortifications
Wartime railroad

Other Visitor Information

Battlefield Tour 
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National Parks of Richmond
at site of Tredegar Iron Works


